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Ph.D. candidates are being sought for a new training fellowship in Ecohydrology 
at the University of Arizona, located in Tucson.  The program will train students to 
be highly skilled in working at the interface between ecology and hydrology.  The 
Fellows will obtain degrees from the School of Natural Resources while 
simultaneously interacting with the Department of Ecology and Evolutionary 
Biology and the Department of Hydrology and Water Resources.  Fellows may 
also obtain a minor in Global Change.  The School of Natural Resources 
integrates Watershed Management and Landscape Studies; the Departments of 
Ecology and Evolutionary Biology and of Hydrology and Water Resources are 
routinely ranked among the very best among relevant peer institutions.  The 
University of Arizona is a public, Research I, Land Grant Institution. 
 
Funding for the Fellowships is provided by the U.S. Department of Agriculture 
and will include an out-of-state waiver, if needed, and a $22,000 stipend per year 
for up to three years.  The training program is led by a team that spans the three 
core academic units: Drs. David D. Breshears, D. Phillip Guertin, Travis E.  
Huxman, and Paul D. Brooks.  Applicants must be U.S. citizens. Interested 
candidates from groups that are traditionally underrepresented within Natural 
Resources are particularly encouraged to apply.  Starting date should occur by 
August 2005 for the fall semester.   For application materials, contact Academic 
Coordinator Cheryl Craddock at ccraddoc@email.arizona.edu or (520) 621-7260.  
To apply , send (e-mail preferred) a cover letter summarizing your background, 
relevant experience, motivation and interests, a resume including relevant 
coursework, and contact information for three references to either Dr. D. D. 
Breshears (daveb@u.arizona.edu) or Dr. D. P. Guertin  
(phil@nexus.srnr.arizona.edu), School of Natural Resources, 1311 E Fourth St., 
BioSciences East 325, The University of Arizona, Tucson, AZ 85721-0043.  Dr.s 
Breshears and Guertin can be contacted for additional information about the 
program prior to applying.  Review of applications will begin early January and 
continue until the Fellowships are filled. 
 
 


